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DATE: July 19, 2012 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 3 

U.S. 50 HOV Lanes Phase 0 El Dorado Hills Interchange 
Project 

  Contract No. PW 12-30639, CIP No. 53124 
 
Submit proposals for this work with the understanding and full consideration of 
this addendum.  The revisions declared in this addendum are essential parts of 
the Contract. 

ITEM NO. 
LOCATION, 
PAGE OR 
DRAWING NO. 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE 

3.01 SP-1 The terms “High and Low Risk Facility 
Specifications” and “Utility Special 
Provisions” in the first paragraph of Section 1-
1.01 “General” of the special provisions are 
replaced with the following: 
 
“Policy on High and Low Risk Underground 
Facilities, which can be found at 
http://www.dot.ca.gov/hq/row/utility/index.htm”
 

 
The pages of this addendum shall be attached to the Contract Documents 
booklet. 
 
Indicate receipt of this addendum by filling in the number of this addendum in the 
space provided on the signature page of the proposal. 
 
Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (email: 
Janel.Gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal. 
 
Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary. 
 
The DOT is only sending this addendum by posting on the following website: 
http://www.edcgov.us/Government/DOT/Bids.aspx. 
 




